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2022 SUMMER REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Hudson Memorial Preschool’s Summer Program!  This program is for 
children ages 3 months through 5 years old (rising kindergarteners).   
 
 
The two sessions being offered this year are: 
 

  June 6 – July 1, 2022 (4 weeks) 
  July 11 – Aug 5, 2022 (4 weeks) 
    

Registration fee:  $45 for 1 session  
   $85 for both sessions 
    

  
Tuition for the June & July sessions is as follows: 
 

                                      2 days (T/TH) per week - $275/session 
                                      3 days per week (M/W/F) - $345/session 
                                      5 days per week (M - F) - $440/session 

 
 

Early Drop-Off (EDO) and Late Pick-Up (LPU) is available to every age group. Children registered for 
EDO may enter the building at 8:30am and children registered for LPU may stay until 12:55pm. 
For regulatory compliance, each child may only be enrolled in either EDO or LPU (not both). 
 
EDO/LPU fee for the June & July sessions is as follows: 
 

                                          2 days (T/TH) per week - $25/session 
                                      3 days per week (M/W/F) - $35/session 
                                      5 days per week (M - F) - $55/session 

 

Hudson Memorial Preschool will also offer an option for daily EDO/LPU participation at $5.00 per child 
per day for families who do not require monthly enrollment (a class day cannot exceed 3 hours 55 mins 
per child). 
 
 
The registration process is ongoing until classes are full.  Registration begins on the following dates: 
 

March 15, 2022 for current students and siblings  
March 16, 2022 for Church members (not already enrolled) and Summer Program alumnae 
March 17, 2022 for general public 

 

        



 Classes start at 9:00am and end at 12:30pm.  A snack is provided daily and each child 
      brings his/her own lunch. 

 
 Priority registration is given to those who are signing up for both sessions with the same 
      schedule, although you may sign up for just one session. 

 
 The non-refundable registration fee must accompany the application. HMPC Church 

members receive a 10% discount in tuition.  The tuition discount applies to tuition only, 
not the registration fee. Registration fee is non-refundable unless we cannot place your 
child on days requested. 

 
 Tuition payment for June session is due on May 1, 2022 and July session is due on June 

1, 2022  
 
 If you are currently participating in our monthly automatic draft, your draft will continue at 
      the new summer rates. For our new families who would like to sign up, please complete  
      the ‘Automatic Draft Agreement’ available on the preschool website: 
      www.hmp-preschool.org   

 

Thank you for considering our Summer Program.  We hope that you and your child will be 
joining us for a fun filled summer at Hudson Memorial Preschool.  

 


